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SPARTA BUTTERFEST PARADE UPDATE 

 

We will be meeting at 11:30 am at the parade staging area on South Water Street near the Sparta Chamber of 

Commerce, from there we will be walking to our designated line up position to set up and decorate the float and truck.  

Our line-up number is 80 but we do not have any point of reference on the map below as to which cross road we will be 

closest too.   Please follow the instructions on the map below to access staging area.  

 

Limited seating will be available on the float for those who do not want to or are unable to walk the entire route.  The 

intention is, determined by our line up location and its distance from the actual start of the parade route that everyone 

will ride on the float until we reach the actual start of the route.  Everyone will ride the float back to the original staging 

area. 

 

A post-parade get together is planned at Features Bar and Grill in West Salem at approx. 2:30pm.  So if you are unable to 

attend the parade but would like to join in the celebrations, please feel free to join us. 
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